
 

 

 
Billy Duggan, 
Senior Executive Officer, 
Economic Development,                          
Waterford City and County Council,  
City Hall,  
The Mall, 
Waterford, 
X91 PK15. 
 

 
23rd November 2023 
 
Dear Billy, 
 
RE: Waterford Local Economic & Community Plan 2023-2029 
 
I refer to the Waterford Local Economic & Community Plan 2023-2029 received on 27th of 
September, 2023. 
 
At the Southern Regional Assembly meeting on 10th November 2023, the Assembly considered 
the LECP Document and agreed a Statement of Consistency as provided for under Section 44 
of the Local Government Reform Act 2014 (amending Section 66C of the Local Government 
Act 2001). 
 
A copy of this Statement is attached along with the Report and Recommendation on the 
Waterford LECP to the Regional Assembly. 
  
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us – Dominic Walsh at 
dwalsh@southernrassembly.ie or Mary Molloy at mmolloy@southernassembly.ie  
 
The Regional Assembly commends the work in preparing the Local Economic and Community 
Plan 2023 to 2029 and wish you well in the final stages of the LECP Process. 
 
 
Le meas, 
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David Kelly, 
Director. 

 
 


